
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monday August 27th Week 6 

11:30am  St Monica’s Day Liturgy 

12 - 1pm  Open classrooms to view Roald Dahl displays and 

children’s work 

Book Fair in the library - fundraising for our library collection 

1:00pm  Picnic in the playground 

The canteen will sell food from the school hall for families. 

1:30pm  Book Week Parade 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday  
August 22 

P&F Meeting 7pm in the school 
library 

Thursday  
August 23 

Yr 6 Fundraiser …. Sausage Sizzle 

lunch pack 

Friday 
August 24 

St Monica’s Open Morning 9.30-

10.30 
 

50c Friday & showbags 

Monday  
August 27 

School Assembly 2:30pm 

Tuesday 
August 28 

Nude Food Day 
 

Netball Gala Day Jamison Park 

Thursday 
August 30 

Yr 6 to attend Voice of Youth 
Cluster Finals – Chisholm Primary 
School 

Monday  
September 3 

School Assembly 2:30pm 

Upcoming Dates: 
* Tues 4

th
 Sep – Greg Alexander/Royce Simmons 

shield 
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Term 3, Week 5 
Tuesday August 21, 2018 

St Monica’s Primary School 

UPDATE 

Please Join Us 

 

 

St Monica’s  

will be hosting a Father’s Day Breakfast for all 

our Dads, grandads, uncles, Carers ………… 

On Friday 31st August 2018 

From 7.30am-9.00am 

Please complete the slip below and return by 

Monday 27th August for catering purposes. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Father’s Day Breakfast 

We would love to come to the Father’s Day Breakfast 

 Adults Attending:        

Children Attending:       

  

Father’s Day Stall 
 

On Thursday 30th August the P & F 
Fundraising Committee will be 

holding it’s annual  
Father’s Day Stall. 

All gifts are $6.00 each. It would 
be greatly appreciated if children 
could please bring the exact 
money and a plastic/reusable bag 
to put their gift in. The children 
are also encouraged to purchase 
gifts for granddads and/or uncles 
 

http://www.stmonicasrichmond.catholic.edu.au/
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Canteen Roster       Cake Raffle Roster 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Yesterday I had the pleasure of judging the school final of the ‘Voice of Youth’ speech contest. I am always 
amazed at the level of sophistication of the speeches, the dedication of the children in researching, planning, 
preparing and delivering their speeches. They have done very well indeed! 
 
Congratulations to the following Year 6 students who will now progress to the Cluster Final on Thursday 30th 
August: 
 

 Neve K 

 Eva H  
 
Our reserve speaker for the Cluster Final is Joshua V. Josh will deliver his speech only if one of the finalists is 
unable to attend. 
 
Cameron Lievore 
Principal 

 
Sports News 

 
Congratulations to Alanah K in 6B who was selected to represent NSW in the Australian Karate Federation National 
Championships. Alanah had the opportunity to travel to QLD to compete at this event and had a great experience representing 
her state. Congratulations Alanah! 
 
 

P&F 

 

The P&F meeting will be held on Wednesday 22nd August at 7pm in the library. Please enter through parish car 
park.                  All welcome. 
 
 

Feed a Farmer’s Family 

 
St Monica’s is proudly raising money for the ‘Feed a Farmers’ Family’ school initiative. To assist our fundraising efforts we are 
going to sell showbags every Friday morning for the remainder of the term. The profits will go towards our “Feed a Farmer’s 
Family’ initiative and will complement our 50 cent Friday donations. A huge thank you for your contributions so far. We 
encourage you to think about our farmers by helping us raise money for families in rural communities who are facing many 
challenges at the moment. 
 
Cost:  $5.00 per showbag (available until sold out) 
Where:  St Monica’s – cola area 
Time:  8:30am-8:45am  
When:  Every Friday – T3 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Week 5 – Thursday August 23 

KW Emily McM KB Joshua R 

Year 1 Alexander P 

2W Jazz S 2B Sydney B 

3W Aiden B 3B Elizabeth F 

4W Jacinta A 4B Cailan W 

5W James A 5B Connor B 

6W Matthew B 6B Clayton B 

K6 Gold Giovanni P 

Wednesday 
August 22 

Agi Tomaszewski 
Belinda Battese 

Friday 
August 24 

Corinne Anderson 
Mariana Gelevski 

Monday 
August 27 
Book Week Parade 

Louisa Cremen, Agi 
Tomaszewski, Catherine 
Chadevski, Alex Bourke, 
Serina Tarpey 



CHILD PROTECTION AT ST MONICA’S 

We would like to remind you that it is a requirement to complete the online child protection training every 2 years. 
If you would like to volunteer in the classroom, canteen, attend excursions etc then this training must be up to 
date. If you are unsure if your training is valid or require any further information please contact the office. 
 
CEO Online Child Protection Module  
It is a diocesan requirement that parents who volunteer at school must complete the CEO Online 
Child Protection Module as well as the Building Child Safe Communities Form – for which details 
are on the back of this page. 
 
This training is available online at: 

www.parra.catholic.edu.au 
             Click on the link Volunteers & Contractors.  
 

                Click on Volunteers 
 

Please complete both step 1 and step 2 of the module.  
  

                      Step 1: Complete 'Building Child Safe Communities - Undertaking for Volunteers' Form 

 

                      Step 2: Complete the online training module 

 
After successful completion of the module, fill out the form by typing name, email address, contact 
number, contact address and the school. A notification of successful completion of the module will 
be sent via email to the school and also to your email address.  This online training must be 
completed every 2 years. 

 
After you have successfully completed the module, an email notification will be sent automatically 
to your email address and to the school email address. This email notification is a confirmation 
that the training has been successfully completed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://ceo-web.parra.catholic.edu.au/asp/volunteerscpmodule/module1/index.htm


 

St Monica’s Fete Committee 2018 

stmonicasfete@gmail.com 
 

 

 
Thank You to our Major Sponsor 

 
STARR PARTNERS WINDSOR and NTH RICHMOND 
M: 0488 717 184 D: 02 4587 7577 (Windsor) 
 

Gold Sponsor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


